
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
21st November 2016 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 9 CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 
Your child has been invited to the Year 9 Christmas party on Friday 16th December 2016 from 4pm-
6:30pm at Cardinal Pole School.   Tickets for the party cost £2.00. The money raised will cover 
providing food and drinks for the evening. Any additional monies raised from the ticket sales will be 

donated to CAFOD. 

 
Friday 16th December 2016 is also the school’s Non Uniform Day, students attending the year 9 party will not 

therefore have the need to go home and change.   Students who choose to leave the site must return to school 

by 4.30pm.  Entrance to the party after this time will be refused.  The event will end at 6.30pm and 
students must be off site by 6.45pm. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return, with the payment, to your child’s Form Tutor tomorrow or 
they will not be allowed to attend the party. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr D Evans 
Head of Year 9 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Permission Slip 

Year 9 Christmas Party – Friday 16th December 2016 
(Please return to your Form Tutor by Monday 12th December 2016) 

     
 

I, the Parent/Carer of     , in Form    , give permission for my 

child to attend the Christmas Party on Friday 16th December 2016 which is held at the school.  I have 
made a payment of £2.00 for the ticket. 
 
Name (please print):       Dated:     

 
 

Signed:       

 

 


